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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy City twice yearly waste pick up
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 9:36:19 AM






From: Scott B <st12harrison@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2020 8:55 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Cc: Karla & Jim Berk <doubleagentrealestate@yahoo.com>
Subject: Sandy City twice yearly waste pick up
 
Ms Sharkey,We are adamantly opposed to the abolition of the twice yearly waste pick up for
Sandy City. This procedure is one of the reasons that we decided to stay in Sandy. Our
family has lived here since 1986. This is one of the reasons we pay taxes. There are many
less important ways to economize here in Sandy. Please help to stop this. My only other
alternative is to chop the waste and tediously leave it in our two garbage cans over a period
of several months. We consider this waste pick up to be an essential service for the citizens
of Sandy City. 


Scott Harrison
Tanya Harrison
2052 Brady Creek Circle, Sandy
801 943-4329
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